


REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISON
RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT
MARCH 2, 2022
	
The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on March 2, 2022, at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck, Mike Nolan & Russ Beyersdorf.  There was 1 Landowner in attendance. There were no Zoom attendees.

CONSENT AGENDA
   	  Treasurer’s report, Regular Meeting minutes of February 2, 2022; driveway permits, and “other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized.

ORANGE COUNTY MASTER INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT
	The Board discussed the items included in the Master Interlocal Agreement with Orange County.  District Legal Counsel continues to work with Orange County on the Agreement and will report the progress at the next Board meeting.

LIGHTING – PHASE III
	Mr. Way continues to work with Orange County Public Works and Commissioner Emily Bonilla on Phase III of our lighting project.  




                     There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.      
